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Rosenberg Corey

From: Lynda Harding <sweeti0784@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:38 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004-A

I am a landlord in Lane County and I strongly urge you to oppose HB2004-A.  This bill, if passed, will make it 
impossible for me to exercise my right to take care of my property in the best way I see fit. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
Lynda Harding 
541-729-8463 


